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DELIVERED BY EMAIL 
 
Al Sakalauskas 
Chair 
BC Egg Marketing Board 

 

 
Dear Al Sakalauskas: 
 

RE: BCEMB’S 2024 QUOTA ALLOCATION REQUEST 
 
Thank you for the BC Egg Marketing Board (Egg Board) 2024 Quota Allocation Request 

that was submitted to the BC Farm Industry Review Board (BCFIRB) for prior approval 

on January 17, 2024. 

In light of Order in Council No.28, approved and ordered on February 5, 2024, the Egg 

Board no longer requires prior approval from BCFIRB to issue quotas to registered 

producers. 

This letter is to confirm that BCFIRB will not be proceeding with a review/approval of the 

Egg Board’s January 17, 2024, submission as BCFIRB approval is no longer required. 

 
With best wishes, 
 
 
 
 

 

Peter Donkers 

Chair 

BC Farm Industry Review Board 

 

Cc:  BCFIRB Website 

Katie Lowe, Executive Director, BC Egg Marketing Board 
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